
Relief Money in Response to the Earthquake Centered in the 

Kumamoto Region of Kumamoto Prefecture 2016  

 
 

Following the Earthquake Centered in the Kumamoto Region of Kumamoto Prefecture 2016, the 

Government of Japan decided to accept relief money from foreign governments, foreign 

individuals, companies and Japanese residents abroad, in the following manner: 

 

 

1. Information regarding Account of Embassy of Japan in Lithuania for Relief Money 

 

(1)Embassy of Japan in Lithuania has opened the following account to accept relief money. 

Embassy of Japan in Lithuania extended the period of accepting the relief money until March 

31st, 2019. 

(note) The relief money received by the Embassy of Japan in Lithuania will be sent to the 

account of the Government of Japan later. After relief money is received by the Embassy of 

Japan in Lithuania and sent to the account of the Government of Japan, the money will be 

delivered to the affected people through local governments. 

 

【Account information】 

Bank Name：SEB BANKAS  

Branch Name：Vilnius Branch  

Account Number：LT85 7044 0600 0809 0987  

SWIFT Code：CBVILT2X  

Bank Address：Gedimino Pr. 12, LT-01103 Vilnius  

Beneficiary Name：JAPONIJOS AMBASADA  

Beneficiary Address：M. K. Ciurlionio 82b. Vilnius  

Telephone：+370-5-231-0462  

 

(2) If you wish to obtain a receipt, please send an email to info@vn.mofa.go.jp that contains the 

following:  

1. Subject: Request for Receipt 

2. Your name 

3. The amount of the relief money 

4. The date when the relief money was donated 

5. The name of the bank from which the relief money was transferred 

mailto:info@vn.mofa.go.jp


2. “Gien-kin (donations)”to Japanese Red Cross Society via Embassy of Japan’s account 

The acceptance of the “Gien-kin (donations)”to the Japanese Red Cross Society via Embassy of 

Japan in Lithuania’s account has ended on July 30
th

 2016. 

 

3. “Kyuen-kin (relief funds)”to Japanese Red Cross Society’s accounts 

The fundraising of the “Kyuen-kin (relief funds)”on the Japanese Red Cross Society’s overseas 

account has ended on July 15
th

 2016. 

 

4. Relief Money Acceptance Account by Local Governments of the Affected Area 

Local governments of the affected area have also opened accounts to accept donations. Please 

check websites of each local government for more information. If you wish to see the 

information of the account opened by Kumamoto Prefecture, which is one of the most severely 

affected areas, please check the following website. 

○ Call for 2016 Kumamoto Earthquake Donations 

http://www.kr.emb-japan.go.jp/what/kumamoto_1.pdf

